
 

MEETING SCHEDULE 
 

January 19 
City Offices Closed 
 
January 27, 4:15 pm 
Library Board 
Cloquet Library 
 
January 27, 7:00 pm 
Planning Commission 
City Hall 
 
February 2, 4:30 pm 
Parks Commission 
City Hall 
 
February 3, 5:30 pm 
Council Work Session 
Council Chambers 
 
February 3, 7:00 pm 
City Council 
Council Chambers 
 
February 4, 8:00 am 
EDA 
City Hall 
 
February 10, 7:00 pm 
Planning Commission 
City Hall 
 
February 11, 4:30 pm 
Cable Commission 
High School 
 
February 16, All Day 
Presidents Day 
City Offices Closed 
 
February 17, 4:30 pm 
Council Work Session 
Council Chambers 

Week Ending January 16, 2015 

Brian Fritsinger 

1307 Cloquet Ave 

Cloquet MN 55720 

Ph: 218-879-3347 

Fax: 218-879-6555 

bfritsinger@ci.cloquet.mn.us 

ADMINISTRATION 

Personnel 

Thoughts and prayers this week to our various 

staff who have had to experience the challenges 

of caring for sick family or passing of family. 

Congratulations and best of luck to former City 

employee Steve Hills who retired this week from 

the Cloquet Area Fire District.   

Interviews with police officer candidates were 

held this week.  After completion of background 

checks the group will be narrowed down to a 

smaller pool which will participate in a second 

round of interviews. 

Miscellaneous 

The City’s financial auditor spent a day in City Hall 

this week to start getting prepared for the 2014 

audit.  They will be back later this winter to 

complete the full audit.  

Facilities study 

Staff met with BKV who has finished up on the 

cost estimates for the preliminary projects 

identified in the Study.  We will next be working 

with Ehler’s to identify funding options.  I will be 

traveling to Minneapolis on Jan. 28 to receive and 

review the draft study.  The final will then 

tentatively be slated for Council presentation on 

February 17.  

Cable Franchise 

The Cable Commission continues work on the 

renewal of the Cable franchise with Mediacom.  

Staff is in the process of re-working the 

agreement and will soon be providing a proposal 

to the company.  A public hearing will be required 

at some point by the City Council. 

PUBLIC WORKS / PARKS 

General 

This past week an area around Oak Street and 

Park experienced some sewer back ups.  Two 

claims have been filed against the City and staff 

has been working to identify the cause of the 

problem.   

OTHER INFORMATION ATTACHED 
 

Attached the Council will find the following: 

 

 January 7, 2015 Letter from the University of Minnesota 

 January 14, 2015 Draft Cable Commission Meeting Minutes 

“Progress lies not in enhancing what is, but 

in advancing toward what will be." 

-- Kahlil Gibran, 

Lebanese artist, poet and writer  






